
 

 
 
 

Extra Recital Information Updated for 2026 
Arrival  
All dancers should arrive at least 1 hour before showtime (6 pm!). Parents and 
dancers are welcome to come into the backstage area through the shop entrance 
doors. The entrance to this parking lot is located beside the Sunrise Wellness Spa.  
Changing Spaces 
Beginner - Junior, including Musical Theatre and POM,  will change in the 
designated classroom to the left of the front entrance (Location TBA). Intermediate 
and Advanced will change in the shop classroom and the backstage hallway. If you 
are a parent who has multiple dancers designated to change in different locations, 
you can keep your dancers together in one changing location. There will be a 
designated boys’ changeroom across the hall from the backstage hallway (same as 
the showcase).  
Quick Changes  
Some dancers may have some quick changes that are fewer than three numbers. 
Miss Courtney has done her absolute best to allow dancers to have at least three 
numbers between performances. There will be MC commentary to keep the show 
moving and allow time for dancers to change and feel ready for their next 
performance. The show will not go on until all our dancers are prepared to perform.  
Dancers in the audience  
If your dancer is in the audience before their performance, we ask that they wear a 
sweater or cover-up to conceal their costume before stage time. Please also ensure 
that your dancer is backstage at least 2-3 numbers before their performance.  
Assistant Attire  
For all assistants accompanying a group on stage, please wear your SODC finale 
t-shirt and black shorts. You can wear any tights you need to wear for your next 
performance. Please match your footwear to the genre you are assisting with.  
Finale 
All SODC dancers will participate in the finale at our shows! Please have dancers line 
up in the backstage hallway 2-3 numbers before the finale.  
Finale Attire  
For all dancers, finale attire will consist of your finale t-shirt and black shorts. No 
footwear is required. Tap shoes will be worn for those included in the tap section of 
the finale.  


